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Updates from the latest Grotto Meeting and Events –  
NEXT Meeting: March 6th, Location is TBD 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS 
2025 Florida Cave Crawl: FRG is hosting the Florida 
Cave Crawl at Blue Springs County Recreation Area 
And Park 2/21-2/23.  This is a great opportunity to visit 
some caves we don’t normally see and hang out with 
other Florida cavers.  You can register here. 
 
March Cave Trip: We are planning to do a cave trip on 
March 15th; the cave is TBD, but we are looking into 
visiting Blowing Hole, Crumbling Rock, or Bryar Cave.  
Updates will be posted on our Facebook page. 
 
Spring TAG Trip: We are talking about doing a RCG trip 
to the TAG area sometime in April or May. 
 
FINANCIAL UPDATE 
Financial State: We are solid financially.  
 
PAST TRIPS AND EVENTS 
Tuck’s Cave: RCG went to Tuck’s cave on 2/2/25.  We 
had a great turn-out and an awesome time!!  Some of the 
group chose to do the vertical entrance and others did the 
horizontal entrance.  Most of the group went to Keith’s 
Extension.  We also saw quite a few bats! 
 

 

 
 

 
 
MEMBER SECTION 
Bylaws Vote: A big thanks to all of the grotto members 
who took the time to vote on the proposed bylaw change 
regarding election procedures; the change passed.  
 
Board Elections: We have four board member positions; 
if you are interested in holding any of these positions, 
send an email with your name, NSS number, and the 
position in which you are interested in to 
board@rivercitygrotto.com by February 28th. 
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